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UCR Procedure Committee Report – 11/1/07

The procedures committee requested and received comments to the question and answer document provided to the board at the last board meeting.  All of the comments were minor and did not change the meaning of any of the questions or answers.  With the approval of the board, these questions and answers will be added to the current Q&A document.

The committee has a new list of questions and answers that need immediate attention from the board.  A particular question that needs to be resolved by the board relates to the question about passenger service by church groups.  As you will see in the document, the committee does not have a consensus on this issue.  The committee requests that this document be reviewed within a designated time in order to assist states with these questions.

Three members of the committee continue to work on a UCR Training Package.  The training package will consist of a PowerPoint presentation and a training manual.  The committee hopes to have a completed draft ready for the next board meeting.  

